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There’s still time to sign up for a 
Parent-Teacher Interview. 

Book an appointment at
www.pncs.schoolappointments.com 

or call the school office
 and we’ll book a spot for you!

Our Grade 9's will go to Westlock 
on April 8th to take part in the

P.A.R.T.Y. Program 
which is organized by 

Westlock Victim Services.  
Lunch will be provided.

Registrations
are open for

2025-26
Kindergarten
and PN-Prep.

Check out
our website

at
www.pncs.ca

for full
registration

details!

http://www.pncs.ca/
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Hot dog orders can be placed through
Powerschool or request a paper order form

from your child’s homeroom teacher.

Please complete the
Badminton Consent

Form in Powerschool.
Fees will be added to
accounts once play-

downs are completed
to determine in which

events the players
will compete.



Volunteer Registration 

Pembina Hills School Division
requires all school volunteers
to complete the Volunteer
Registration process.

Submit to the school office a
completed Volunteer
Registration form. A printable
version of the form is available
on the School Division
webpage, or you can request
one from the school office.

Submit to the school office a
current Criminal Record
Check. These are available
through the Westlock RCMP,
however you must have a
letter from the school saying
why you need a CRC.

Submit to the school office a
Child Intervention Check. This
is available through Alberta
Children's Services.  To
request the online form email 
cs.ircnorth@gov.ab.ca.

Once all 3 items are received
by the school office the
Principal will review the
Volunteer Registration.  If all
the School Division
requirements are met, the
registration will be approved.

The approved Volunteer
Registration will be in effect
for the duration of time that
the volunteer has children at
our school.  It does not need to
be done each year.  If,
however, there is a change to
the Criminal Record Check or
Child Intervention Check,
updated copies must be
provided to the school and the
registration will be re-
evaluated for approval by the
Principal.
 

Step 1

Step 2

Step 3

Step 4

 Approved
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Edge Photography
will be here to take

Class Photos 
in the morning 
on April 17th. 

In the afternoon on
April 17th some of

our Jr High students
will be practicing

their Easter Bunny
skills by putting on

 an Egg Hunt for our
K-3's.

RF Staples will be hosting an Open House on Wednesday, April 16 from 
5:00-7:00 pm.  Our Grade 9 students are encouraged to attend. 

More information about the event will be available soon and will be emailed to
parents of our Grade 9 students.

Grade 10 Information

Course selections for Grade 9's going to RF Staples for Gr 10 have been
submitted. Once schedules are created they will be sent to our students.

After students have a chance to look at them with their parents, staff from
RF Staples will come to our school to make any changes that may be needed.
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Let’s all  pull out our fanciest outfits and
dress to impress on Friday, April 25th!

Our Jr Highs will be completing their Phys Ed Dance Unit on
Friday, April 25th. They’ll wind up the unit by going through

their dance moves in the gym, followed by a fun dance!

Taco 

TuesdayTaco 

Tuesday Taco 

TuesdayTaco 

Tuesday
Taco 

TuesdayTaco 

Tuesday Taco 

TuesdayTaco 

Tuesday
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Upcoming Dates to Note:
May 13-15 Gr 4 Trip to Drumheller
May 23 PNCS Open House
May 29 Gr 1 Trip to St Albert Children’s Festival
May 31 PNCS Golf Tournament Fundraiser
June 6  PNCS is hosting Gr 4-6 PHSSAM (Pembina Hills Small Schools Athletic Meet) 
June 11 Volunteer Appreciation Tea
June 12 Last Kindergarten Day
June 19 Gr 5 & 6 Trip to Fort Edmonton
June 23 Gr 9 Farewell (afternoon ceremony)
June 24 Gr 7,8,9 Trip to West Edmonton Mall (Scotiabank Theatre & World Waterpark)e
June 26 Last Student Day

Enter a team and 
support our school!  

Funds raised from the 
Golf Tournament will go

towards builiding an 
Outdoor Classroom 

for our school. 
This outdoor space will also be
a great shade/seating/picnic

area for anyone using the
school sports grounds or

playgrounds.

Please check our school website for 
Gr 6 & 9 Provincial Achievement Test dates
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Panthers

April 2025

Panthers

Panthers

Panthers

Pembina North Community School
RR 1, Dapp, AB, T0G 0S0

Ph: 780-954-3790    www.pncs.ca
email: pn.main@pembinahills.ca

http://www.pncs.ca/

